
Friday 31st & Saturday 1st September 2018
Pilots and Visitors can join the Royal Birdsville Aero Club at Birdsville – 
proceeds go to the Royal Flying Doctor Service QLD.
Enter the flying competitions. (ie: Most aircraft from same club/
organisation and longest distance flown). Last year’s winners 
were Wagga City Aero Club, and Paul Wildekamp and Jessc Pratt  
Kalgoorlie WA.
Volunteer for a few hours with a contribution made to aviation training 
scholarships fund, and receive a fee concession.
Anyone contemplating travelling to the Birdsville Races this year are 
invited to read the information provided on the Ballina Aero Club website 
and also note landing fees. Airport access and parking charges apply. 

For details contact  
Birdsville Airport Manager,  

Airport Services Group Ballina Aero Club Inc.
ARBN 613315647

Email: ballinaaeroclub@bigpond.com 
Website:  www.ballinaaeroclub.org.au

WHY NOT COME TO THE 
BIRDSVILLE RACES  

IN SEPTEMBER 2018?

See advert in the Aviation Trader 
- Holiday Destinations & Events section


